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University of Texas and SBC Foundation

Establishing Telehealth Research Center

The SBC Foundation is partnering with the University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston (UTMB) to develop telecommunications technology that will allow UTMB physicians provide medical consultations for patients at locations around the globe.

The philanthropic arm of SBC Communications Inc., the SBC Foundation has awarded a $1 million grant to establish the Telehealth Research Center. This center will be the only program in the U.S.  dedicated to examining the effectiveness of telehealth in health care using rigorous scientific methods. The Center will collect information to demonstrate the effectiveness of telehealth technology in diagnosing and treating people who live in remote and medically underserved locations across Texas, the U.S.  and the world.
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